

National Little Britches Rodeo Association 5050 Edison Ave., Suite 105 Colorado Springs, CO 80915 (P) 719-389-0333 (F) 719-578-1367 www.nlbra.com

2/14/2019

Email Vote:

On February 14, 2019, Annie Walter sent out an email with Information regarding scholarship requests in the amount of \$9600. The Scholarship Committee recommended the paying of the scholarships at the current time rather than wait until the meeting at the end of March.

Kelly Schauf made a motion to accept the committee's recommendation.

Jason Grubb seconded the motion.

All who voted in favor:

Kevin Hollingsworth, Dusty Sagers, Carmen Denison, Brant Bamberg, Paul Bottini, Mark Massey, Sam Smith, Jodi Stoddard, Allen Good, Galen Shumaker, Jason Grubb, Kelly Schauf, Jimmy Lovelady

No reply:

Chris Strickland, Wyatt Christian, Billy Nelson, Saige Sagers, Tess Mortenson, Fred Matthews, Randy Hebert,

Respectfully submitted,

John Stoddard

NLBRA Board Secretary